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8 February 2023 
 
Dear Parent 
 
The School’s annual Book Fair takes place from Tuesday, 7 to Friday, 10 March in the Gym Hall.  All classes will be 
taken individually during school to have a look and purchase books.  
 
The times are as follows:   
 
Tuesday & Thursday  9.00 – 12.00 & 1.00 – 2.30                                                                                        
Wednesday   9.00 – 12.00 & 1.00 – 1.30  
Friday    9.00 – 12.00  

 
For World Book Day, every child will be given a £1.00 book token which may be put against the cost of any book 
worth £2.99 or more in the Book Fair or in any book store.  During the Fair only cash will be accepted. 
 
We would appreciate also if some parents could volunteer to help at the Book Fair.  If you would be available to help 
out, please fill in the tear off slip below and return to school as soon as possible or email Mrs Lowry at 
elowry738@c2kni.net stating which slot you would be available for.  All volunteers should have completed Access 
NI checks and attended Child Protection training. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
___________ 
J LOUGHINS 
Principal 
 

 
WHITEHEAD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
I would be available to help at the Book Fair during the following times (please tick appropriate boxes):- 
 

Tuesday, 7 Mar: 9.00 – 12.00  Tuesday, 7 Mar: 1.00 – 2.30  

Wednesday, 8 Mar: 9.00 – 12.00  Wednesday, 8 Mar: 1.00 – 1.30  

Thursday, 9 Mar: 9.00 – 12.00  Thursday, 9 Mar: 1.00 – 2.30  

Friday, 10 Mar: 9.00 – 12.00    

 
 
Signed: ________________________________________________ Date: ____________________ 
 
Child’s Name: ___________________________________________ Class: ____________________ 
 

http://www.whiteheadps.com/
mailto:elowry738@c2kni.net

